
Cuba Attends Preparatory
Meeting for Forum of
Communists in Russia

Moscow, April 26 (RHC)-- A delegation from the Cuban Communist Party (PCC) attended a preparatory
meeting in Moscow for the 19th International Meeting of Communist and Workers' Parties, dedicated to
the 100th anniversary of the October Revolution.

Juan Carlos Marsán, General Coordinator of the Communist Party's Foreign Relations Department, led
the Cuban delegation to the meeting of the working group that addressed all aspects of organizing the
upcoming meeting.

At the meeting in Moscow, the Cuban communist leader reiterated the stance of the Cuban Communist
Party regarding the importance of building socialism, in defense of peace and unity among progressive,
leftist forces and social movements all over the world. He pointed specifically to efforts by the Cuban
political organization toward strengthening integration among all Latin American and Caribbean nations
and peoples to confront a resurgence of right-wing, neo-liberal offensive.
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